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March 29, 1993

Ms. Jena M. Price, Regulatory Analyst
Public Service Commission, State of Florida
101 East Gaines Street

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

RE: MINIMUM WATER METER BIZE, CITY OF CORAL EPRINGS

Dear Ms. Price:

The purpose of this letter is to provide a response to your letter
to Ms. Rhoda Glasco, Assistant City Attorney, dated March 18, 1993,

The City determined a number of years ago that it was desirable to
convert to a 1 inch meter for all water connection , for
standardization of meter purchase and storage, and presumably, to
provide for stable pressures during demands [tom uses such as pools
and lawn irrigation.

In conducting a rate study for the City in 1990, CH2M Hill noted
that the potential flow through a 1l-inch meter is one equivalent
residential unit (ERU) and recommended that the City ordinance be
changed to reflect the 1-inch minimum water meter size. The City
commission enacted this requirement by Ordinance No. 90-167, to
which your letter referred.

The ordinance applies only to customers in the service area of the
city owned utility. It does not apply to Royal Utility Company,
nor does it apply to Coral Springs Improvement District or North
Springs Improvement District which also serve geographical areas of
the City.

If I can be of further assistance, please call me at (305) 344-
1164.
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